
 

IRU media award is now open for entries

IRU's media award that recognises significant contributions from the media to the transport sector is currently open for
entries.

Journalists from across the globe are eligible for the award and the winner will be offered free registration to the IRU World
Congress in Muscat, Oman.

Articles or broadcasts are to be submitted in English or Arabic, with eligible works published between 19 June and 10
September 2018.

Stories are judged on content, writing, analysis, creativity, human interest and clear reporting. Written articles should be up
to 1,000 words and broadcasts between one to seven minutes.

The entry deadline is 10 Septemeber 2018. Click here to enter.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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